

KALBARRI DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL

PO Box 584, Kalbarri, WA, 6536 (08) 9936 4800

⊠ Kalbarri.DHS@det.wa.edu.au
www.kalbarridhs.wa.edu.au

18 May 2020

Dear Parent/Caregiver,

Enclosed is an enrolment package for Kindergarten 2021. Included in this package is an enrolment form plus information about our Kindergarten and what you can expect in 2021.

Please return the forms, with your child's birth certificate and Immunisation History Statement (from the Australian Immunisation Register), or a copy of these, to the school office as soon as possible so we can begin making plans for 2021. We would like all enrolments to be concluded by July 24 2020.

Please talk to your friends and make sure they have an enrolment pack.

You will be notified of Kindy Days and times towards the end of 2020.

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our school community and if you have any queries, please feel free to contact me, or our helpful office staff, at any time.

Yours sincerely,

Jody Harrington Principal